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We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping you informed 
of City of  Laconia department news, City  projects, 
useful  links, activities and events! 
 
Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Friday.  
If you have already signed up to be on our distribution 
list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, thank you for 
your interest!  If you would like to be added to our  
e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please click here. 
 
As always, we welcome your ideas 
and comments as to what you would 
like to see included in future issues.  
Just give us a call in the City Man-
agerôs office at 527-1270, or contact 
us by e-mail at  info@laconianh.gov 
 
 
 
 

November 20, 2020 - Edition #465 Evening view of Sanbornton from Gale Avenue 
(photo compliments of W. Stephen Loughlin) 

 

 
Although the official first day of winter (December 
21) is over a month away, temperatures are  
dropping quickly!  
 
While City Hall is open for business and we  
always love to see you here, with the current 
COVID situation it is still vitally important that  
everyone continues to social distance. With that 
in mind, we want to remind you that the City Hall 
lobby can only hold a limited number of people at 
a time. Depending on how busy our departments 
are when you visit, you may find that you have to 
wait outside for a short time, so please dress   
appropriately for the weather to stay warm until 
you can come inside. 

There are a number of transactions that can be 
easily done on-line to save yourself a trip to City 
Hall. Please see page 16 for more information.  
 
Property tax bills will be going out in the mail 
soon! It is not necessary to drop your property tax 
payment off in person. As noted on your tax bill, 
you can mail in your tax payment and we will 
send you a stamped receipt. You can also drop 
off your tax payment in the drop box slot on the 
Belknap Mill side of City Hall. 
 

Stay  
safe  
and  
warm! 

 Announcing ñWait in Your Carò Check Inò!   
If there is a line when you arrive and you wish 
to wait in your car rather than in the lobby or 
outside, please call 603-387-1252. We will call 
you back when it is your turn to come in! 

mailto:info@laconianh.gov?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List
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Follow this link to the 
ñCalendarò page of the City 
of Laconiaôs website. 
Please check the 

ñCalendarò page often  
for updated information  

and changes. 

Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in 
our community and receiving residentsô feedback is an        
important goal of the City Council. Check each issue of        
Laconia Links for a schedule of the upcoming weekôs meet-
ings. As agendas become available, they will be posted to the 
Cityôs website.     

You can also contact any of the Cityôs departments for addi-
tional information on a meeting or to obtain a printed copy of 
the agenda. You are invited and encouraged to participate in 
any public meeting and provide input.    

City Council 
November 23, 2020, 7:00 pm 
Agenda 
 
Historic District Commission 
November 24, 2020, 6:30 pm 
Agenda 
 

The Library is open to the public! Check the Libraryôs 
 home page  for updated information.  

Become involved in your 
City and make a  

difference!  

Programs to Go!  
Zendoodle  
Bookmarks 
Ongoing and for 
all ages. Relax at 
home with a 

Zendoodle Book-
mark and a set of 
colored pencils! 

All November long! Paint a Galaxy in a Jar!  
 

Kit includes 1 mason jar, 1 paintbrush, and 1 
strip of paint pots featuring a black acrylic, a 
selection of glow paints, glitter and glow      
powder. Limited kits available, signup  
suggested. For Tweens and Teens! 

Thanksgiving Candy Corn 
Taste Test! 

November 24, 2020 
3:15-4:15 pm 

Staff will taste test a new 
Thanksgiving treat: Turkey 
dinner flavored candy corné 
LIVE! Samples will be  
available at the greeter  
station on Nov. 24th to take 

and test at home. 

The Library will be closed 
Thanksgiving Day  

Thursday, November 26  

Please note that per  
Governor Sununuôs  
Emergency Order #74, 
facemasks are now  

required to be worn in all 
public buildings. 






























